Letter No. 24

From: John Boyle <johndboyle@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 11:09 AM
To: RoseBowINFLComments

Subject: Rose Bowl Draft EIR

Please understand that the Linda Vista "neighborhood group" does not speak for all neighbors
of the Rose Bowl. I live overlooking the Rose Bowl (1119 Wotkyns Drive) and strongly
support the NFL playing there. Large events are great for the vitality and economy of the area,
and are one of the reasons I moved here. The argument that "thousands" use the area daily and
would be displaced is spurious. The vast majority are walkers and bikers who could easily go
elsewhere on the few days the NFL would monopolize the area. The benefits of having the an
NFL presence greatly outweighs the detriment.

John Boyle
1119 Wotkyns Drive, Pasadena, 91103
(626) 639-3484
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3.0 Responses to Comments

The City acknowledges your input and comment. The comment will be included as part of the record and

made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the proposed project.
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